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Dear Einstein Community:

Over the past six months, more than 200 people have participated in developing a new
strategic plan for Einstein. Through focus groups, stakeholder meetings, and working
groups, we have identified our strengths and opportunities for growth and improvement
and established the vision for the College of Medicine. We now have a draft strategic plan
that we would like to share with all of you.

Now until Monday, July 8, we are hosting a Draft Strategic Plan Poster Session on Main
Street in the Forchheimer Building on the Einstein campus. (Please note that the draft is
not intended to be distributed outside Einstein, so we are not sharing it electronically.) At
the poster session, you can review the proposed goals and initiatives and provide your
input, either by scanning the QR codes on each poster or by emailing us at
StrategicPlan@einsteinmed.edu.

We strongly believe that the strategic plan should reflect and incorporate the ideas and
priorities of the Einstein community. We encourage you to take this opportunity to offer
your feedback and help shape Einstein’s future.

Warm Regards,

Yaron Tomer, M.D.
The Marilyn and Stanley M. Katz Dean
Albert Einstein College of Medicine

Elizabeth Kitsis, M.D.
Senior Associate Dean for Faculty Affairs and Strategic Planning
Albert Einstein College of Medicine
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